
   SECTION VI FOOTBALL FEDERATION 
            APRIL 24th 2012 
       MINUTES 
 
Attendance: Ken Stoldt-Chairman, Chuck Amo-Asst. Chairman, Bob Casler, Len  
  Jankiewicz-AA, John Faller, Mike McFadden-A, Steve Griffin, Scott 
  Zipp-B, Jay Sirianni, Glenn Graham-C, Sean Helmer-D, Chris Payne-DD, 
  Tim Delaney-Buffalo, Doug Ames-NO League, Mark Adair-HS Weekly 
 
Schedules: Varsity schedule is on final proof.  We are still looking to fill one game in 
  Week 6.  The first draft of the JV schedule is out.  Corrections are being  
  made, and the  second draft should be out in the first week of May. 
 
Sectionals: Dates were reviewed.  The quarter-final round will be the weekend of  
  10/19 & 20.  Semi’s will be the weekend of 10/26 & 27.  Games will be 
  played at higher seed for both quarters and semi’s.   
 
  Seeding Meeting will be at Hamburg HS on 10/14 @ 9:00am 
   
  Chuck Funke Memorial Classic Finals will be held on Thursday 10/25. 
  Possible sites: Depew HS, Southwestern HS, & Pioneer HS.  Dunkirk HS 
  has also expressed interest. 
 
                       Sectional Finals will be held as follows: 
  Friday  11/2     Saturday 11/3 
  Class D 6:00pm   Class DD 10:00am 
  Class A 8:30pm   Class C 1:00pm 
        Class B 4:00pm 
        Class AA 7:00pm 
  Far West Regionals will be held at All High Stadium as follows: 
  Friday  11/9     Saturday 11/10 
  Class D  5:00pm   Class C 12:00pm 
  Class A 8:00pm   Class B 3:00pm 
        Class AA 6:00pm 
 
Handbook: Revisions were discussed for the 2012 season.  Ken Stoldt will make 
  the changes to the handbook for review. 
 
Tie Break: A revised tie break was discussed and it was decided we will  
  stay with the current system for 2012. 
 
Web Site: It was explained that the web site will be used this year, and will include 
  schedules, alignments, rosters, play-off brackets, standings, sectional  
  results etc…  Chairmen are to contact Ken if they wish to add something. 
 
NYSPHSAA: Information from the state football meeting was shared.  Minutes have  
  been forwarded to chairmen. 
 
Heat Clinic: The 2012 Heat Clinic/Rules Meeting will be held @ Cheektowaga HS 
  on Wednesday August 8th @ 6:00pm. 
 



Combine: Len Jankiewicz discussed the 2012 Junior Combine which will be held on 
  Saturday May 5th.  Coaches should be signing players up now.   
 
Bills Clinic: Chairmen were asked to remind coaches to sign up for the Bills Coaching 
  Clinic which will be held on Saturday June 16th.   The 2nd annual Chuck 
  Funke Memorial Golf Outing will also be taking place later that afternoon. 
  If interested, contact Duke Ziegler at Iroquois HS.  
 
Matt Perillo: Len Jankiewicz provided information on a benefit being held for Matt  
  Perillo.  A letter has been sent out to coaches.  Participation would be  
  greatly appreciated for this outstanding cause.  
 
Mark Adair: Mark spoke briefly about his plans for the HS weekly Magazine.  
  Chairmen are asked to encourage coaches to participate, and to get 
  Photo’s scheduled along with making payments on time. 
 
Barker/RH: A brief discussion took place to clarify that Barker/Roy-Hart football  
  Players will be eligible to receive all-league honors in the “B” division. 
 
Other:  A question was asked regarding the status of kids playing two sports in 
  the same season. Currently, this is allowed in Southern Tier. Chuck Amo 
  will let us know if the ECIC will continue a pilot to allow it as well. 
  Steve Griffin is still researching video scouting and will get back to the  
  committee with more information soon. 
 
Submitted by, 
Ken Stoldt 
Section VI Football Chairman 
4/26/2012 
 
 
 


